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OFFICIAL COMMUNIQUE OF THE 1784TH MEETING OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL 

In accordance with rule 55 of the provisional rules of procedure of the 
Security Council, the following communiqu6 was issued by the Secretary-General 
at the close of the 1784th meeting of'the Security Council: 

"The Security Council held its 1784th meeting in private on 
24 July 1974 to continue its discussion of the situation in Cyprus. 
The Secretary-General informed the Council of the receipt of a letter 
dated 24 July 1974 from the Minister for Foreign Affairs of Turkey. 
The Council took note of the contents of this letter, which will be 
published." 
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